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MONTHLY REPORT
June 8th 2016

• There are 309 meters in service. 1 new turn on this month. (Fire 
House)
• I did 3 house re-turn on “winter” also turned on the 3 seasonal meters.
• The monthly water sample required by the D.O.H. MET the 
bacteriological requirements for a public water supply as set forth in 
subpart 5-1.5 of the State Sanitary Code under Public Heath Law 225. 
• In June I will have to do my 2nd quarter Ir and Mn test,
• Regular upkeep and maintenance was performed.
• I ordered the spare parts we needed for our chemical pumps. 
• I did Fire Hydrant flushing. It went good with just one fire Hydrant 
needing to be fixed.
• Hope to have Fire House Hydrant turned by end of June.
• Eric went to water school this past month to get hours so my license 
will be able to renew in a couple more years when needed.
• Have been talking to Mark Rogers and DOH about flushing—cleaning 
of well #3. I also have talked to DOH about the water tank. I might of 
found a local talk cleaning company that could clean out the tank and 
also do a video “underwater” inspection of the tank. 
• At a different time I would like to talk to the water committee and any 
other board members interested about getting our extra parts up to 
compliance and setting a price if any to be billed if a part is needed. (No 
lead in brass) going to need new meter spare parts. 

Thank You,

Eric Rogers
Class C Water Plant Operator


